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Mail-in voting is essential in making sure more people can vote! Removing barriers 

that many low-income people face in traditional voting (getting the time off, etc). 

 

The only way mail-in voting should be removed is if EVERYONE gets a free day off 

when it comes time to vote. This would need to have an accompanying law stating 

that all employers must give that day off to ALL EMPLOYEES. 

 

Make Oregon Progressive. 


